
Coral Park Re-branding 
I am delighted to inform the Coral Park family that after 32 years 
of service to the community, we have decided that its time to 
give our wonderful school a revamp. Over the next five terms 
starting in Term 1, 2024 we will be working to update things at 
Coral Park. This will include our school colours our school logo, 
website and signage. We are very excited to include you in this process. Please 
engage with us in 2024, as we want your opinions, thoughts and support as we bring 
our school into a new era. 

 

Assembly – Goodbye Mr Hains  
Come along tomorrow and celebrate with us all of the fantastic learning that your children have been 
engaging in.  We have a ‘spooktacular’ item from our band and a class performance not to be missed. We 
also celebrate the career of William Hains (Bill). After many years in education and working at Coral Park 
we will say goodbye to Bill and thank him for all his work as he moves into retirement. 
 

Principal’s Reading Challenge 2024 
Next year we will be adding some challenges for students to complete to get 
extra bonus nights added to their reading total. The more in-depth the 
challenge the more bonus nights students  will be able to receive. Keep 
reading the newsletter in the coming weeks for more information. 
 

Congratulations to Hussain J7, Abid J6 and GJ J3, for 100 nights of reading. 
 

Prep Enrolments and Transition Timeline for 2024 

Prep enrolments are now being taken for 2024.  Please ensure that you come and see us and enrol your 
eligible child for 2024 as soon as possible.  This really helps us with our planning for next year. 

 

OSHClub 
OSHClub will be joining us for our Colour Run fundraiser.  They will be 
here to answer all your questions and walk you through the enrolment 
process.  Please come along and say hello.  They are really keen to meet 
and talk to as many families as possible. 
 

Enjoy Life! 
Justin Blake-Thompson 
Principal 
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Next Tuesday - 7th November 
Melbourne Cup Day - PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

Read under your blankets 

with a flashlight.  Add 5 

nights to your home reading. 

http://www.coralparkps.vic.edu.au


 

 

Diary Dates 

 

NOVEMBER 
 

Friday 3rd November 

Legoland Discovery Centre 

Middle School Excursion 

 

 

 
 

Assembly in the MPC at 2.30pm 

Item by P5 - All Welcome 

 

Friday 10th November 

Ninja Warrior Incursion 

Prep - Year 3 (including M11)  

 

Wednesday 15th November 

Year 2 Excursion 

Healesville Sanctuary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 17th November 

Ninja Warrior Incursion 

Year 4 - 6 
 

Assembly in the MPC at 2.30pm 

Item by P8 & P9 - All Welcome 

 

DECEMBER 
 

Friday 1st December 

Colour Explosion Fun Run 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Assembly in the MPC at 2.30pm 

Item by the Band - All Welcome 

 

Friday 8th December 

Planning Day 

NO STUDENTS TO ATTEND 

Sunday 3rd September 

 

 

 

 

 

September to May 

No Hat No Play 

Remember your hat and water bottle each day. 

Coral Park Primary is a SunSmart school and is committed to ensuring our students and 
staff are protected from the harsh effects of the sun during the warmer months of         
September to May. School hats need to be worn for all outside activities to ensure      
protection from UV rays and water bottles need to be used to make sure students remain 
hydrated and ready to learn. 

Coral Park school hats are available from the office for $10.  

Remembrance Day  

11th November 
Remembrance Day is a nationally recognised day of 
commemoration when we pause for one minute’s 

silence to remember the servicemen and women who 
gave their lives in wars, conflicts & peace operations.                                     

Poppy badges are on sale at the office for $2 each         
and Poppy pins are $1 each 

Proceeds appeal are used in the welfare carried out by the RSL for ex-service men, women and their families,                                             
who require assistance. 

The Coral Park Band travelled to Berwick Fields 
Primary School today to perform . They did an 
amazing job and all the students and staff at         
Berwick were thrilled to see our talented          
band showcase their talent. 



 

J2 



 

Grade 5 students have been creating their 
own picture story books this term. We found 
out the likes and interests of the P-2 students 
and created picture story books using this                  
information. The students were able to share 
their incredible work with the P-2 students.  







 

 

Congratulations to the following students who have demonstrated our school values and   

completed their reward charts... 

 

T R A N S I T I O N S  Respectful

Responsible Determined

Resilient

We are quiet.

We leave work 

displays on the 

walls

We hold the 

door open for 

others.

We walk.

We stay 

together.

We walk our 

scooter or 

bike.

We stay with 

our partner.

We look where 

we are going.

We stay in 

designated 

areas.

We wait at the 

door for 

teacher 

directions.

We join at the 

back of the 

line.

We stay in our 

place in the 

line.

Alyam   J1 

Amad   J6 

Asma   J6 

Bryce   J7  

Bahara  M13 

Nick   M13  

 

 

 

Cooper  J1 

Chanul  J2 

Manea   J2  

Jakson  J6 

Momina  J6 

Alexia   J7  

Ezrah   P9 

Shahir   P9 

Darnell  P9  

William   M10  

Emmaly  S15 

 

Jacob   J6 

Glory   M13 

 

 




